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20 January 2023 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carers 

Re: Strike Action 

I hope you are well. 

You may be aware from recent media reports that one of the largest teacher unions - the National 
Education Union (NEU) - has declared strike action across four days in February and March. 
Confirmed dates for industrial action are as follows: 

 Wednesday 1st February  
 Wednesday 1st March 
 Wednesday 15th March 
 Thursday 16th March 

We are currently talking to our staff about the strike action and will be establishing as much as 
possible which staff members will be attending work and those who will be striking.  

Whilst staff are not obliged to inform us whether they intend to strike, we have excellent 
relationships with both our staff and our recognised unions and their cooperation on this matter 
looks highly likely. We truly appreciate this as it will enable us to plan and minimise any disruption 
to students and their families.  

We will be writing to you next week to inform you of our plans and any changes we may have to 
make. I would like to reassure you that we will be looking to maintain education provision for as 
many of our students as possible whilst ensuring their safe supervision.  

Thank you for your patience and understanding on this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Kelly Moore 

Headteacher 

 

 
 
 
 


